
 

 
Planning Group 
South Tyneside Council, Town Hall & Civic Offices, 
Westoe Road, South Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL 
 
www.southtyneside.info 

Mrs Amy Ward 
Barratt Homes North East 
Barratt House  
City West Business Park 
Scotswood Road 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 7DF 

  

Date:  08/06/2015 
Our ref: ST/0307/15/ADV 
Your ref: 

  
This matter is being dealt with by: 
Helen Lynch on 0191 4247408 
e-mail address: 
planningapplications@southtyneside.gov.uk 

 
Dear Madam 
 
Proposal:  Advertisement consent sought for 1 x post and rail panel and 1 x V board. 
Location: Monkton Fell , Hebburn , NE31 2HB 
 
I refer to your correspondence in respect of the above development confirming your intention to withdraw 
the planning application. 
 
Your planning application has now been formally withdrawn and I am retaining one copy of your 
application form and plans for office records. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

George Mansbridge 
Head of Development Services 
 

http://www.southtyneside.info/

